
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
    

 
Life-Saving Deputy to be Honored at Inaugural Seminole County Sheriff Foundation Dinner 

 
 
Seminole Co. Fla.(Sept. 19,  2018)-Seminole County Deputy William Dunn, will be honored by the Seminole County 
Sheriff Foundation at the inaugural fundraising dinner. 
 
In June, Deputy Dunn located and rescued a three-year-old girl left alone in a hot car. Doctors later credited Dunn’s 
actions as key to the child’s survival. She has since made a full recovery. The child’s mother was arrested and is facing 
criminal charges.  
 
The image of Dunn reuniting with the girl three days later was featured by news outlets worldwide. A copy of the image 
is included in this release.  A video of Deputy Dunn’s life-saving actions can be accessed here.  
 
The mission of the Seminole County Sheriff Foundation is to support agency personnel and their families during 
adversity. The dinner will be held Thursday, September 20, 2018 @6:30 p.m. at the Orlando Marriott Lake Mary 
located at 1501 International Parkway, Lake Mary, FL. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell     
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